
Important for the Weeks of September 19th and 26th 
 
 
 

Dear HFGS Families, Faculty, Staff, Students, and Friends, 
 
Spiritual Retreats 
Both our Church Staff and School Principals'  Retreat during the past week gave our Church ministry 
leaders a real good moment to get away with God in His Creation. The prayerful planning was in an 
atmosphere of growth and vulnerability that allows God to move in lives. It was a moment of 
unplugging and refocusing. To-do lists and deadlines are just a fact of life and sometimes these can 
overwhelm our spirit with all the things on our lists and calendar. Retreats for planning to have a 
strategic vision, specific steps to reach the vision, a listing of possible risks and barriers, knowing the 
people involved to reach the vision, and more help us to grow and prepare even much better. 
 
The National Hispanic Heritage Month 
The National Hispanic Heritage Month (September 15 - October 15) in the United States has begun. 
Thanks to our Spanish Teacher Carla Soria for taking us into its history and goals of recognizing 
the contributions and influence of Hispanic Americans to the history, culture, and achievements for 
the United States. More participation from our students will follow next. 

Update on Regency Holiday Catalogue Sales 
Last Call - Last Day is Monday, September 19th. 
We are extending this until Friday, 9/23/22 so please turn in those envelopes for your sales order or 
a copy of your online receipt of purchases to the school office. All these will help us identify the 
winners of our Limousine Ride and In & Out Hamburger Lunch this week. Thank you! 
 
Checking out and placing orders of your child’s Fall group and individual photos 
For Fall photos ordering, each family will be given an access code to view their child’s photos and to 
be able to place their individual orders. Bronson’s Photo Company would like for the school to 
forward your email address to the company to receive each QR code. Ms. Talavera may forward  our 
families’ emails to the company and kindly email Ms. Talavera  at 
MTalavera@ hfgsglendale.org should you have any questions. 

Parish Country Fair - PCF 2022 Update 
Monday, 9/19/2022 is our new date of school's PCF 2022 Raffle ticket envelope distribution. Thank 
you for all our parent volunteers and your support of our Country Fair. More details are forthcoming 
from our PTO Board and Room Parent Representatives. 
 
Any interested parent volunteers to coach volleyball? 
Our Athletic Director Teresa Nelson is in need of interested parent volunteers to coach 
volleyball. Please email AD/Coach Nelson if you are interested so you may know the team you will be 
coaching and the schedule of practices. Mrs. AD Nelson's email address is TNelson@hfgsglendale.org. 
Thank you! 
 
Homework and Reporting Student Progress / Grading Scale 
As we continue to reinforce learning and student responsibility, please read pages 39 and 40 of our 
Parent-Student Handbook with your child(ren). Thank you. 
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Important for the Weeks of September 19th and 26th 
Mon. 9/19 - Regency's Holiday Collection Catalogue Sales and Cookie Dough Fundraiser will be 
extended to Friday, 9/23/2022 
 
Tues. 9/20 
8:00 a.m. - 8:45 a.m. - School Mass 
9:45 a.m. -10:15 a.m. - Student Council Installation, GS Auditorium 
3:30 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. - Faculty Meeting 
6:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. - PTO Board Meeting 
 
Wed. 9/21 
9:00 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. - 4th Grade Field Trip: The Huntington 
 
Fri. 9/23 - Professional Development Day for Faculty. No School. 
 
Tues. 9/27 
8:00 a.m. - 8:45 a.m. - School Mass 
3:30 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. - Faculty Meeting 
5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. - 8th Grade Parent Night, 8th Grade Classroom 
 
Wed. 9/28 - 
8:30 a.m. - 11:00 noon - FALL Picture Retakes by Bronson Photography 
 
A prayer meditation to start the week 
Lord Jesus, you guide me by the light of your saving truth. Fill my heart and mind with your light and 
truth and free me from the blindness of sin and deception that I may see your ways clearly and 
understand your will for my life. May I radiate your light and truth in word and deed to those around 
me. 
 
Psalm 126:1-6 
1 When the LORD restored the fortunes of Zion, we were like those who dream. 
2 Then our mouth was filled with laughter, and our tongue with shouts of joy; then they said among 
the nations, "The LORD has done great things for them." 
3 The LORD has done great things for us; we are glad. 
4 Restore our fortunes, O LORD, like the watercourses in the Negeb! 
5 May those who sow in tears reap with shouts of joy! 
6 He that goes forth weeping, bearing the seed for sowing, shall come home with shouts of joy, 
bringing his sheaves with him. 
 
Thank you always for your support and God bless, 
Dr. Suelto 
 
References: 
Fr. Anthony's Message 
School Calendar 
Sisters of Charity of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
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